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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday
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Wednesday Evening
Bible Study
7:30pm - 8:30pm
Bible Classes for
Adults and Kids of All
Ages

3 4 5

6

Sunday Morning
Worship
10:00am - 11:15am
Our Weekly Worship
including Singing,
Teaching, Member
Giving, Prayer, and
Fellowship.

Sunday Evening
Bible Study
5:00pm - 6:00pm
Bible Classes for
Adults and Kids of all
Ages
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Wednesday Evening
Bible Study
7:30pm - 8:30pm
Bible Classes for
Adults and Kids of All
Ages

10 11 12

13

Sunday Morning
Worship
10:00am - 11:15am
Our Weekly Worship
including Singing,
Teaching, Member
Giving, Prayer, and
Fellowship.

Sunday Evening
Bible Study
5:00pm - 6:00pm
Bible Classes for
Adults and Kids of all
Ages
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Wednesday Evening
Bible Study
7:30pm - 8:30pm
Bible Classes for
Adults and Kids of All
Ages
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Sunday Morning
Worship
10:00am - 11:15am
Our Weekly Worship
including Singing,
Teaching, Member
Giving, Prayer, and
Fellowship.

Sunday Evening
Bible Study
5:00pm - 6:00pm
Bible Classes for
Adults and Kids of all
Ages

Special Worship
with Jesse LaRue

21

Special Worship
with Jesse LaRue
7:30pm - 8:30pm
Jesse LaRue is a full
time evangelist in
Baytown, TX. He will
bring Bible based
lessons to help us in
our Christian walk.

22

Special Worship
with Jesse LaRue
7:30pm - 8:30pm
Jesse LaRue is a full
time evangelist in
Baytown, TX. He will
bring Bible based
lessons to help us in
our Christian walk.
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Special Worship
with Jesse LaRue
7:30pm - 8:30pm
Jesse LaRue is a full
time evangelist in
Baytown, TX. He will
bring Bible based
lessons to help us in
our Christian walk.

Wednesday Evening
Bible Study
7:30pm - 8:30pm
Bible Classes for
Adults and Kids of All
Ages
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7:30pm - 8:30pm
Jesse LaRue is a full
time evangelist in
Baytown, TX. He will
bring Bible based
lessons to help us in
our Christian walk.
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Sunday Morning
Worship
10:00am - 11:15am
Our Weekly Worship
including Singing,
Teaching, Member
Giving, Prayer, and
Fellowship.

Sunday Evening
Bible Study
5:00pm - 6:00pm
Bible Classes for
Adults and Kids of all
Ages

28 29 30

Wednesday Evening
Bible Study
7:30pm - 8:30pm
Bible Classes for
Adults and Kids of All
Ages

31

Category Key
Gospel Meetings

Worship Assemblies
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